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Greetings to each of you as we gather together in the beautiful surroundings of Camp Whitman!

Spring has sprung and we are once again enveloped in the busy-ness of confirmation, graduation, and end-of-school-year celebrations.  Congratulations to everyone reaching these milestones and may God continue to bless you along your journeys.

Springtime across the presbytery has also seen much activity in many areas.  We celebrate with those taking action in social justice initiatives, looking to explore new partnerships, and expanding their learning for new adventures in ministry.  We give thanks for their energy and dedication and pray for continued blessings in these efforts to share the love of Christ with the world.

Once again, a very special ‘thank you’ to all those who serve in so many amazing ways: as pastors and church officers, choir members, musicians, committee members, staff persons, Sunday school teachers and other volunteers.  A very special ‘thank you’ as well to all homebound members who continue to support ministry efforts through fervent prayers and ongoing encouragement.  

As we turn our attention toward summer adventures, I invite you to watch the presbytery newsletter for updates on activities and announcements of upcoming events.

Blessings and peace to you now and always,
Marji



